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Dear Parents 

 

As part of our topic about ‘A Tale of a City’, Class 3 and Class 5 will be visiting York Museum, 

where the children will take part in one of the following workshops: Jorvik Life or Life in 

Anglo Saxon York. Both workshops will be a 1 hour 30 minute interactive sessions. Pupils 

discover and explore life in Eoforwic (Anglo Saxon York) or Jorvik (Viking York) and explore 

artistry, trade, home life, burials through the objects and evidence found in York. They will 

dress up as Vikings or Anglo Saxons and join in practical activities such as jewelry and belt 

making. 

 

Following the workshops, children will visit York Minster where they will be given a guided 

tour (especially for children) of this magnificent building, which will reflect its history and 

significance to the city today. 

 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 28th June and will cost £15 per child. This includes 

the cost of the workshops, the guided tour of the Minster and the cost of transport. The 

Friends of School have very kindly donated £50 per class towards the cost of the trip and 

we very much appreciate their support: thank you. We shall leave school shortly after 9am 

and return by 3:30pm. 

 

Please send the permission slip to school by Monday 19th June and your voluntary donation 

of £15 in a named envelope, or alternatively you can provide consent and make your payment 

via Parentpay.  All contributions are very gratefully received, as I am sure you will appreciate 

that if enough donations are not received then the trip cannot go ahead.  

 

The children will need a packed lunch with drinks (no cans), as well as usual break time 

snacks. These should be packed in a rucksack that is easy to carry. A packed lunch can be 

ordered from school but this must be before Monday 19th June. Children may wear suitable 

everyday clothing or school uniform, but please ensure they have sensible walking 

shoes/trainers/boots and a showerproof coat. If it is sunny please apply sun-cream before 

coming to school.  
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Children may bring up to £4 pocket money to spend in either the museum or Minster shops. 

If your child requires any travel medication please ensure it is placed in an envelope which is 

clearly labelled with the correct dosage and given to their class teacher on the morning of 

the trip. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs K de-Bethel  Y2/3 Class teacher 

 

  

Mrs M A Mounfield Y5 Class teacher 

 

 

 

Please return this slip to school by Monday 19th June 

York Museum and York Minster School Trip 

(Please delete as applicable) 

 My child …………………………………..will be able to take part in the visit to York on 

Wednesday 28th June and I include a voluntary donation of £15 to cover the cost of 

the trip. 

 

 My child …………………………………..will not be able to take part in the visit to York on 

Wednesday 28th June. 

 

 I would like to order a packed lunch for my child ………………………………………………..   and I 

enclose £2.10 / will pay using ParentPay /my child  stays for school meals and I will 

pay by the normal method. 

  

Ham                     Cheese                                       Tuna    

  

Signed: ……………………………………….……….. Parent/guardian 

  

 

 


